

SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen - BEd (Hons) - NPQH

Business Manager: Mrs L. Setterfield

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE

Telephone:

023 9248 4545

e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk

website: www.sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk

Our ref:

SCPN Easter Walk

22nd March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

As part of our Easter topic Year R will be visiting St Albans Church on Wednesday 27th March 2024.

Please ensure that your child has suitable outdoor clothing for the walk to the church. We will be leaving about 9:30am and will be back before lunch.

If you would like to help on this trip please speak to your child's class teacher.

Thank you

Y Duchardson 'ear 1 Team









